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A winter wonderland arrived at school this morning! What a beautiful sight.  As the weather is taking a turn for the worse over the weekend, please ensure the children come to school next week suitably wrapped up for their break and lunchtime.  School will be open unless I am forced to close which would be my last resort.  Any decision to close would be based on health and safety of all members of school community.

Mrs Bland accompanied some footballers to one of our cluster tournaments on Tuesday.  As always, they represented the school brilliantly and their behaviour was commended.  The team won 1 game 3-1, but this was not enough to win the tournament overall.  What an excellent achievement to win a game though and they showed excellent sportsmanship - something much more important!

Thank you to those parents who have returned the questionnaire sent out on Monday.  There is just a little over a week left before I will make the draw to win the vouchers.  Please ensure your questionnaire is named otherwise you won't be eligible for the vouchers.

I hope you all have a magical weekend and have fun in the snow (when or if it comes!)

Best Bits of the Week
Early  Years
Making Christmas hats and decorating the tree with our own decorations.
Year 1
Learning about parts of the body in Science.
Year 2
Learning about healthy and unhealthy foods in Science.
Year 3
Investigating how water travels up a stem in Science.
Year 4
Competitions in PE with Dream Big Sports.
Year 5
Playing outside in the snow.
Year 6
Watching ‘The Ruby in the Smoke’ to end our literacy topic.

All after school clubs have now finished apart from Dream Big Sports with Mr Hughen.






Voluntary Contributions
A very big ‘thank you’ to all of you who have sent in the £5 voluntary contribution. Anyone still wishing to contribute, please pay at the office.

























 
 
Attendance
Best Weekly Attendance – Year 6 – 97.85%
Whole School Attendance – 93.94% (weekly) & 96.38% (yearly)

 
 
 
Next Week
Monday

Tuesday

Wednesday
Dream Big Sports Club Y5/6

Thursday
Dream Big Sports Club Y3/4
Christmas Fayre from 2.30pm

Friday
Y3 Swimming.
Dream Big Sports Y1/2
Christmas Jumper Day – bring a £1 for Save the Children
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